
Homework Policy
Mrs. Starling-Scruggs

1st Grade

Dear First Grade Families,

This year, homework may be very different from what 
you have experienced in the past. Our students will 
earn homework STARs.

Each week, your child will have a list of homework 
options. These items will be selected to help your child 
master reading fluency and review 1st grade math skills. 
Each activity completed will earn your child one star. 
There may be additional activities listed for those 
students who need, or like, an extra challenge. The 
more activities completed, the more stars earned!

At the end of the week, your child will need to return 
the list of homework options with his/her stars totaled 
and a parent signature. Students will be rewarded 
based on the number of stars collected.

Please let me know if you have any additional 
questions.

Warmest Regards, 
Mrs. Starling


